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March 9, 2000 f U b U 

By Express Delivery 

Daisy Crockron, Chief 
Docketing Department 
Public Utilities Commission of Oliio 
180 E. Broad St. 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: New Entrant Carrier (NEC) Data Form: Case No. 99-1170-DTA 

Dear Ms. Crockron: 

The purpose of the letter is to inform you that Choice One Communications of Ohio Inc. 
("Choice One") is not currently operational or ready to provide service in any exchange in the 
State of Ohio; therefore, Choice One will not be submitting a New Entrant Carrier Form to the 
PUCO. 

Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy of this letter and return it in the attached self-
addressed, stamped envelope. You may contact me at 716-530-2648 should you have any 
further questions. 

Sincerely, 

George L. Hilber 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

cc: T. Romine 
K. Scovill 

Enclosure 
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